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13
th

 March 2018 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents, 
 
As you will have noticed from the newsletter, Year 6 are planning a trip to the University of Plymouth to see a 
performance of Twelfth Night by Shakespeare! The children are excited about the trip and have already begun 
learning about the play and its characters.  
 
The trip will take place on 28

th
 March. We will be ticking off one of our ‘50 things,’ travelling across the Royal 

Albert Bridge on the train! We will need to be in school earlier than usual by 8:20am so we will have enough 
time to walk down to the station and catch the 9.35am train to Plymouth.  
 
Weather permitting, we will leave the 21

st
 Century behind us and embark on a Tudor trail around the city, 

before having our packed lunches on the Hoe, where Sir Francis Drake famously finished a game of bowls as 
the Spanish fleet headed northwards to Plymouth!  Following this, we shall make our way up to the university 
to be taken back in time to 16

th
 Century Illyria (modern day Croatia) and sit back and enjoy the trials and 

tribulations of this Shakespearian classic! We can’t wait!  
 
We aim to catch the 3.57pm train home, which will mean we will be returning after school has finished. If you 
would like to collect your child from Saltash station, then please let me know in advance (see below), so I can 
organise the children accordingly. If you wish for your child to walk home, I will need written permission in 
advance please as well as indicating below. The rest of the children will walk back to school with us aiming to 
get back by 4.45pm. The children will need to be picked up, or walk home as usual.  
 
The children will need to wear school uniform and comfortable shoes; there will be a fair bit of walking! They 
will also need to bring a raincoat, a packed lunch and any medication they require e.g. asthma inhalers etc.  
 
The cost of the trip is £3.60 per child. You are able to pay your voluntary contribution via ParentPay. Please fill 
in the slip below and return to school as soon as you can. Thank you. 
Any questions, do come and speak to me.  
 
Thank you for your support in what will prove to be an exciting trip! 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Hill 

 
I would like my child________________________________________ to attend the University of Plymouth’s 
performance of Twelfth Night on 28

th
 March. I will pay a voluntary contribution of £3.60 to cover the cost of 

the trip via ParentPay. 
My child will (please indicate):    

 Be picked up at the station 

 Walk from the Station 

 Picked up from school 

 Walk home from school  
 
Signed:_______________________________________________________ Parent/Guardian 


